
POCUS: Point-of-
Care Ultrasound 
for Pediatric 
Hospitalists and 
Neonatologists

Saturday, September 14 and 
Sunday, September 15
8 am to 5 pm

NYU Langone Health
550 First Avenue
New York, NY 10016 

Point-of-Care Ultrasound has emerged as a useful clinical tool. There is strong evidence supporting its use 
in various clinical settings. Whereas Point-of-Care Ultrasound is well established in some specialties like 
pediatric emergency medicine and adult hospital medicine, it is yet to become a part of others, such as 
pediatric hospital medicine and neonatology. This course aims to bridge this gap. The course organizers 
have selected both diagnostic and procedural applications that would be most useful on pediatric wards 
and neonatal units in academic and community hospitals. Didactic presentations will be followed by 
hands-on practice on live models and ultrasoundable mannequins. Diagnostic applications that will be 
covered in the course include lung, skin and soft tissue, heart and IVC, kidneys, gall bladder and ocular 
ultrasound. Attendees will practice placing peripheral and central IV lines, assess bladder volume and 
performing lumbar puncture with ultrasound guidance.

Save the Date 
Registration will open in July!

Continuing Medical Education

For more information on this 
CME Program, scan the 
QR code or click here. 

https://www.highmarksce.com/nyumc/index.cfm?do=pln.viewActivity&style=2&preview=true&plannerID=3091

